Notre Dame High School

Dunlop Street
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PA16 9BJ
Tel:   01475 715150

E-mail:  innotredame@glowscotland.onmicrosoft.com
Head Teacher:  Mrs Kate Couttie, B. Ed.
        



Dear Parent, 
I would like to close for the holiday by advising you of the procedure for those require to apply for Child Care when schools reopen. 

You will have received a letter from Inverclyde Council Education HQ earlier today advising you of the most recent position – this includes the key worker definition and criteria ( also attached).

All parents who are key workers and meet the criteria should apply for a childcare place by emailing innotredame@glowscotland.onmicrosoft.com by 9am on 6 January 2021 using the application form attached. 

On Wednesday 6 January 2021 we will process applications from all parents and confirm places for 7 and 8 January 2021 and week beginning 11 January 2021 with all applicants.

Childcare in schools will be delivered from 8.50 to 3.45pm on Mon /Tues and until 2.55 on Wed – Fri.  

In addition, schools will make contact with individual families whose children may require access to school for other reasons as guided by teaching staff.  

REMINDER: Communication about positive Covid cases over Christmas holidays

To ensure we are able to react to any confirmed positive cases relating to pupils over the Christmas holiday period, we would ask that parents use the email address below from 23 December 2020 if your child receives a notification of a positive COVID-19 test.

The email address is: covid.educationhq@inverclyde.gov.uk
This email address will be monitored by education staff during the holiday period.

We ask that when emailing us about a positive case that parents include key information including the name of your child, the school they attend, date of birth and a phone number for us to contact you on.

Thank you for your cooperation, I wish you and your family a restful holiday despite the difficult circumstances. 

Yours Sincerely,
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Education, Communities and Organisational Development


Corporate Director:  Ruth Binks





E-Mail:     � HYPERLINK "mailto:admin.educationhq@inverclyde.gov.uk" �admin.educationhq@inverclyde.gov.uk�
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